
Wild Rice Watershed District 

Complaints and Violations 

 

The requirements for a permit from the Board of Managers for certain uses of water or works within the 

District is not intended to delay or inhibit development.  Rather, permits are needed so that the 

Managers are kept informed of planned projects, can advise and in some instances provide assistance, 

and to insure that development of the natural resources is orderly and in accordance with the District’s 

watershed management plan. 

 

To determine if a permit has been issued for a project, access our data information portal by visiting 

www.wildricewatershed.org and clicking “WRWD Access Point” on the home screen.  If you need 

assistance in accessing the online data information portal or do not have internet access, contact Stacy 

or Tara at the District Office – 218-784-5501. 

 

If a permit has not been issued for work, an investigation will be initiated after a complaint has been 

filed with the District Office.  If a violation of District Rules has occurred, the party responsible can be 

held liable for all expenses incurred from an investigation, in addition to all costs associated with 

restoring the area to its original state. 

 

Wild Rice Watershed District 

11 5th Ave E 

Ada, MN 56510 

218-784-5501 


